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InventHelp Inventor Develops Safety Sign For Disabled Vehicles

Pittsburgh-based InventHelp, a leading inventor service company, is submitting this client’s
idea, Safe Buddy in the hopes of a good faith review.

PITTSBURGH, Pa. (PRWEB) December 16, 2017 -- An inventor from Decatur, Ga., has developed the SAFE
BUDDY, a device for alerting approaching motorists of a disabled vehicle stopped along the roadside.

"Being in the trucking industry, I witness many dangerous scenarios on the roadside that have potential tragic
outcomes," said the inventor. The SAFE BUDDY alerts motorists of a disabled vehicle on the roadside. It helps
prevent a collision with a disabled car and/or stopped motorist. In turn, this will help prevent serious vehicular
damage and possible injuries and fatalities. This safety device will prove to be especially helpful to truckers and
other professional drivers.

The original design was submitted to the Atlanta office of InventHelp. It is currently available for licensing or
sale to manufacturers or marketers. For more information, write Dept. 16-ALL-1133, InventHelp, 217 Ninth
Street, Pittsburgh, PA 15222, or call (412) 288-1300 ext. 1368. Learn more about InventHelp's Invention
Submission Services at http://www.InventHelp.com -https://www.youtube.com/user/inventhelp
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Contact Information
Marie Morgan
InventHelp
http://https://inventhelp.com/invention-services
+1 412-288-1300 x 1368 Ext: 1368

Online Web 2.0 Version
You can read the online version of this press release here.

http://www.prweb.com/disclaimer.htm
http://www.prweb.com
http://https://inventhelp.com/invention-services
http://www.prweb.com/releases/2017/12/prweb15017685.htm

